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all   

 

We move forward with some glimmers of sunshine 

as we welcome Spring!!! Blue skies, Daffodils and 

lambs on the horizon and we have a busy start to 

the month for FOBS. 

 

We start off by finding out if you will you be one 

of our Golden Ticket Winners on Thursday 6th 

March to celebrate World Book Day, Our very 

own Oompa Loompas have been busy behind the 

scenes and we have many exciting prizes to win, so 

who will be our lucky winners? Thank you to 

everyone who has pre-purchased 92 chocolate 

bars have been sold and there is a 50% chance of 

winning. We are very grateful for the Roald Dahl 

Museum, Farmfoods and M&S For donating some 

of our fantastic prizes, really helping give our 

fundraising efforts a boost.  

 

We also have lots of bargains to be had in our 

Second-Hand Pre-Loved uniform sale in line with 

parents evening, on Monday 10th and Tuesday 

11th March. So be sure to pop by and have a look 

whilst you are waiting, cash and card payment 

accepted. 

 

Preparations are also underway for our Easter fun 

filled day to include Break the rules day and 

our Easter Disco on Friday 11th April We wish 

to give a BIG THANK YOU to Alice, Emma and 

Claire for helping lead our disco, which has 

enabled the final disco of this school year to go 

ahead. We are still in need of volunteers to help 

us on the day - you must be DBS checked, so 

please if you can help but haven’t yet got a DBS 

get this sorted this week and please get in touch. 

Tickets are on sale now via PTA events.   

 

Finally, our FOBS Zoom open meeting and survey 

regarding Future of FOBS went ahead at the end 

of last month, we will be sharing our minutes by 

way of a letter shortly, so please do read as it 

impacts us all. Sadly representation in the zoom 

meeting and survey responses were low reflecting 

the challenges we face with keeping FOBS 

running. We all know how important PTAs are for 

schools and together we need to agree a workable 

solution to keep FOBS running.   

 

With Love Mary, Selina & Susan X 
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